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Hi Jim,

Just heard back from Karen.  VDEQ has no comments on 5YR.  Go ahead and finalize.  I'll
look at LTM reports and have any comments next week.

Thanks,

Jim Cutler

On Fri, Apr 27, 2018 at 2:24 PM, Mckenna, James J CIV (US)
<james.j.mckenna16.civ@mail.mil < Caution-mailto:james.j.mckenna16.civ@mail.mil > >
wrote:
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Hi Jim,

 

Attached file contains the completed 2018   inspections for the NRU IRP sites.

 

What’s the status of review on the SI Mortar Range, 5 Year Review and the SMWU 49 and
54 LTM reports?   FYI I got an email from Kurt Kochan and Beth Lohman that they have no
comments on the SWMU 49 and 54 LTM reports.

 

Thanks in advance for your support of the Radford AAP Installation Restoration Program.

 

Have a great weekend,

Jim McKenna
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Radford AAP IRP Manager
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